
 

 

September 5, 2011 

 

J. Gregg Turner 
Executive Director 
220 Outlet Pointe Boulevard 
Suite #B 
Columbia, SC 29210 
 

Dear Mr. Turner, 

We are in need of reading glasses to take on our medical relief mission to Togo, West Africa 

November 7-17, 2011.  We were hoping to secure 500 pairs of glasses with varying 

prescriptions.  If you could possibly send us the following: 25 pairs of 1.0; 25 pairs of 1.25; 75 

pairs of 1.50; 125 pairs of 2.0; 125 pairs of 2.5; 50 pairs of 3.0; 50 pairs of 3.5; 25 pairs of 4.0.  

All eyewear will be dispensed free of charge to the people in the villages out and around the 

region of Togo.  We understand that we will have to pay for the shipping of the glasses. 

If you could please ship them to: 

Seacoast Church  

Attention: Roz Page Togo Medical Mission 

713 Long Point Road 

Mount Pleasant, SC  29464  

Thank you so much for your time and attention to this matter! 

Sincerely, 

 

Lisa Bryant 

Togo Mission Eyeglass Coordinator  

843-606-2360 


